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From: Maryann Grodin 
To: Glenda Jackson 
Date: 3/13/02 12:01PM 
Subject: 10 CFR 170 and 171 

The Office of the Inspector General has no comment on the above referenced matter at this time. Thank 
you for the opportunity to review this document.  

Maryann Grodin 
General Counsel to the Inspector General


